Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 9:09 AM

To: ‘Matt Bramblett'

Cc: ‘amaidment@estes-express.com’; 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'
Subject: RE: Former GI Trucking, San Leandro, CA - Case RO0000442
Matt,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a closure request for the above referenced case is extended to
March 27, 2012.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Matt Bramblett [mailto:MBramblett@harthickman.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 5:07 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'amaidment@estes-express.com'; 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'
Subject: Former Gl Trucking, San Leandro, CA - Case RO0000442

Jerry,

Thanks for reviewing the CRA submittal for the above-referenced site and issuing the letter request for an incident
closure report dated November 2, 2011. Your letter requests that the closure report be submitted by 1/27/12. Due to
the holidays and other obligations, the property owner has not yet been able to review a proposal and authorize the
closure reporting. The owner is planning to initiate this work in the near future. As we discussed, you are granting a
time extension for submittal of the closure report. Thank you for working with us, and we will make progress on this
closure report soon.

If you have any questions, let me know.

Thanks,
Matt

Matt Bramblett, PE, Principal

Hart & Hickman, PC | 2923 South Tryon Street, Suite 100 | Charlotte, NC 28203
Direct 704-887-4620 | Mobile 704-560-8009 | Main 704-586-0007
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